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I mike Dahlberg do here bye submit my opposition to the modifications to ballot 

measure 114 permit provisions. The state of Oregon is overreaching on gun control 

once again. Oregon State Police as well as other police agencies across the state of 

Oregon are not setup nor prepared for a permit purchasing policy. Once again 

another gun control bill has been introduced that makes law abiding citizens such as 

myself a criminal. 


